AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL'S C. OF E. SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER
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Time for Reflection

At this time of the year, it is always useful to look back over books and see
what the children have achieved and celebrate their progress and success. As a
staff we have been looking at the whole range of work, from English to Maths
to PE to Music and everything in-between. It is clear that the children have
worked hard this year, developing a whole range of skills and some of the final
pieces of work are excellent. In a few weeks, some of these books will come home
to you and you will also be able to see their progress, hard work and successes.
We look forward to sharing this work with you and hope you enjoy looking at it
as much as we have. Just finally, the survey for parents to share their opinions
for our new school vision is open until next Friday and available here. If you
haven’t had the chance yet to complete it we would be very grateful if you could.

PTFA News

Every Friday this half-term the
PTFA will be selling ice-creams at the
end of the school day at the front of
school.

Thank you for your support.
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IMPORTANT: Parking Around School
Firstly, I'd like to thank the vast majority

of people who do park considerately around

school. Unfortunately, there are a small number
of people who consistently park poorly, causing
inconvenience for our neighbours but, more
worryingly, causing a danger to the children
and parents walking to school. | would rather

. people parked further from school and were a
few minutes late than blocking the pavements
and parking on corners and obstructing the
view for drivers. | simply asking people to
consider whether their parking may cause an
issue to others and, if they are causing an

| issue, to rectify it. Thank you for your help in
this matter.
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Team Point Winners
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Sports Day

The winners of sports day are...

Edinburgh
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SCHOOL DINNERS

Week commencing Monday 3 July: Week 2

School dinners for the whole of this half-term
(5% June to 215t July) will cost £80.50.

If you still owe for last half term please
make payment as soon as possible. Thank
You

Bank Account details
Account Number: 21600737



https://forms.office.com/e/Tr5y26T6mh

NEW OPENING HOURS 7t July
8am - 4:30pm EYFS: R Juily

| From  September 2023  Pavilion
Preschool, which is based on our school site and
has been rated Outstanding in their last 3
inspections, are extending the hours ‘rhey\

provide childcare. They will now be open from
8am - 4:30 pm during term-time.

There are still spaces available for
September 2023. If you are interested, or
would like further information, please contact
them.

Tel: 01695 423000
Email:
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mailto:pavilionpreschool@btconnect.com

Who’s Captured the Rainbow?

Lois Y1 Olivia“Y2

Albie c;w_w
Jacobay2 Qq

Emilysy1
Austin E«YES Sophialy3 T2 n kY3
Porsha Y3

Alice'y3
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Food and Snacks in School

Just a quick reminder that any product that
contains nuts should not be brought into
school. Those that say ‘may contain nuts’
are ok. Even if the children are being kind,
they should not share any food and snacks,
just in case.

Drinks in School

Unless there is a medical reason, the
children should only be bringing water to
school in a school water bottle. Other water
bottles are not permitted as we have had a
lot of incidents with them breaking or
toppling over and covering work.

At lunch time, the drink in a packed lunch

Mrs Reynolds is our new part- [hould be juice or water, not a fizzy drink,

time teacher in Y4 and 5. AN Cnlale I P,
Thank you for your support in this matter.

_—

Messy Church is a fun, craft-based time for young families
and all children (up to Y6). Music, stories, prayer, followed by
drinks and snacks. The next Messy Church will be on
Sunday 9% July at 9.30 am _
St. Michael’s Church Hall, Aughton
‘Jesus is our Lighthouse’

198
We had a great time at ‘the beach’ last month — come and join
in the ‘watery’ fun on 9% July.




